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Stars of the Week!
 Khadijah 

Aydan 
Eshan 
Neeva 

Ne x t T h u r s d ay t h e 
children will be taking a 
walk over the road to 
visit the North Preston 
Evangelical Church. 
This will support our RE 
learning this term as we 
have been exploring the 
t h e m e o f ‘ S p e c i a l 
Places ’ . We wi l l be 
visiting the church in 
s m a l l g r o u p s 
throughout the day. 

Sports Day
We apologise once again for the 
incorrect information being 
shared on last week’s newsletter. 
We can confirm that the EYFS 

Sports Day is taking 
place on Monday 
1 s t J u l y f r o m 

1:30pm - 2:00pm. 
W e l o o k 
forward to 
seeing you 

there to cheer 
us on!

You should have received a letter in 
your child’s book bag sharing 
information about our road safety 
sessions next week. The children will 
be taking part in practical sessions to 

teach them how to stay safe 
next to the road. Please ensure 
that you follow this up with 

d i s c u s s i o n s 
w h e n y o u 
are out and 
about with 

your child. 

Road Safety Church Visit

Caught on camera…
Here are some lovely moments from this week! We love watching the children explore and lead their own learning across the different 
areas of provision.  They have so many wonderful and creative ideas for play!


